
 

 

 

 

This was a consultative meeting between the School of Pharmacy and global pharmaceutical 

healthcare company. the meeting discussed and reviewed the perspective of academia on the role 

of the pharmaceutical industry in enhancing access to quality healthcare and advancement of 

evidence based health care through research and innovations, the dire need of the pharmaceutical 

industry to establish a fund that would support the academia particularly the young scientist in 

advancing the health research agenda for the continent. More interactive opportunities are 

planned for the year 

 

 

 

 


